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CAMARILLO QUILTERS ASSOCIATION 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, December 8, 2020           

 
CALL TO ORDER – 

The meeting was called to order by President Barbara Witman at 9:32 AM via Zoom. 

 

WELCOME –  

Barbara welcomed everyone & thanked them for joining us again thru Zoom, reminding us to 

stay muted unless speaking.   

Barbara read a cute Christmas related letter from a quilt magazine. 

   

ANNOUNCEMENTS – 

Treasurer’s report finds us in good financial standing – with $66,000 in assets & we have $3,000 

in credits from Pleasant Valley Parks & Rec & the Ventura Fairgrounds. 

No workshop tomorrow. 

Please post pictures of your completed quilts on our Facebook page “Friends of Camarillo”.  

This will be our “Show & Share”. 

If you are interested in signing up for classes at next years’ Road@Home be sure to sign up soon. 

 

UFO - 

Maribeth drew names and announced the 2020 UFO Challenge winners: 

Jan Hunter ($50-), Pamuela Hodson ($25-) & Cynthia Arnold ($25-). 

 

SPEAKER – 

Maribeth announced our speaker – Kathy K. Wylie who did her presentation on various methods 

of applique.  This you tube video will be available to us for 2 weeks.  She is offering a 10% 

discount on anything purchased from her website. 

 

FINAL ANNOUNCEMENTS – 

Barbara reminded everyone that the current board is in office thru May 2021.  A nominating 

committee will be formed in January.  Please consider taking a position or being part of the 

nominating committee. 

 

ADJOURNED – 10:57 AM 

 

Susan Wilson, Secretary 

 

To be considered for approval by the CQA Board of Directors on January 11, 2021 
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